
 

 

 

 

HEAT WAVE:   Reducing the use of potable water 

 

 

 

HEAT WAVE:   Reducing the use of potable water 
 

Municipality of Pontiac 

June 23, 2020 – 10:00 a.m. 

 

What you should know : 
 

• The Municipality is asking the population to reduce their consumption of potable water for the duration 
of this heat wave, until Friday, June 26, 2020. 

 

• This measure aims to reduce the impact on the source of potable water and thus ensure a stable and 
constant supply of potable water. 

 

• Citizens are therefore invited to avoid watering their lawn, install water features/games, washing their 
vehicle, or filling their pool.  The Municipality also suggests putting off laundry or the use of the 
dishwasher until less busy times of the day. 

 

• Citizen collaboration is crucial:  If everyone makes an effort there will be sufficient water for basic 
needs (preparing meal, etc.) 

 

• For the sectors of the Municipality that use wells: be aware that the water level in the ground is lower 
than normal and that consequently, overuse of your well could damage your pump or even completely 
empty your well. 

 

Where to inquire : 

◼ Municipality of Pontiac’s Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com 

◼ Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun 

http://www.municipalitepontiac.com;/
http://www.facebook.com/pontiacmun

